

King's Group Academies

admin-np@kingsacademies.uk www.npschools.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Wilson BEd (Hons)



Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire P02 9NI Tel: 023 9266 2129

19.6.19 Dear Parents,

Thank you for returning the consent form necessary for your child to go to the Schools' Music Festival at the Guildhall this year. There will be 30 children from the year 2 choir singing as part of the mass choir on this evening. Other schools, bands and the junior choir will all help to make this a very enjoyable evening.

Details for the day are as follows:

Thursday 27th June is the day we are performing – the festival will take place in the evening.

9.15am: children leave by buses to attend the morning rehearsal at the Guildhall.

Rehearsal from 10.00-11.00 ish

11.30 children leave the theatre and return to school in time for lunch.

5.30pm: please bring your child, or arrange a lift for your child to come to the Guildhall and meet me and other staff at the statue of Queen Victoria. Your child needs to wear school uniform and be neat and tidy. Your child will then stay with us whilst you organise your seats etc. The children will not need coats and jumpers whilst on the stage - please keep these with you until the end of the evening.

Please make sure your child has eaten a meal before the performance and do bring your child a drink and snack for the end of the evening. Please keep any snacks with you.

We will provide a drink for the interval.

At the interval you are welcome to collect your child to come and sit with you. Alternatively, your child may stay with staff for the second part of the concert. The remaining children and staff will be sitting in the stalls. At the end of the performance, you may collect your child from the stalls – we will not be going anywhere very fast! Also please do not whisk your child away without telling a member of staff!

If you pre-ordered your tickets, please find them attached to this letter. If you have not pre-ordered, you will be able to buy tickets on the night. Any merchandise ordered will be sent to you in due course.

As always, if there are any problems please do come and see me, otherwise, I look forward to seeing you on the night, and hope that you enjoy the show!

Yours,

Mrs Golledge – music teacher



















Northern Parade Schools

King's Group Academies

admin-np@kingsacademies.uk www.npschools.co.uk Headteacher: Mrs Sue Wilson BEd (Hons)



Doyle Avenue Portsmouth Hampshire P02 9NJ Tel: 023 9266 2129

















